
Submitter: Elaine Rice 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I strongly oppose turning back the clock on voters' choice to allow vote by mail. We 

voted a long time ago and we need to stand up to those who would try to dismantle a 

system that works for all the voting public. 

 

People with disabilities, families, working people, people of color would be 

inconvenienced and pressured to rush through filling out a ballot. 


